
Elk Creek Fire Protection District 

Board of Directors Meeting 

Public Comment Period 

Public comment is an essential part of local government meetings. This period is an 

opportunity for members of the public to inform the governing body about their views. 

The meeting itself belongs to the governing body. The public does not participate in the 

decision-making but provides input, which the governing body considers. 

The purpose of the public comment period is for YOU, the public, to inform US, the 

council, of your views. 

To create an atmosphere where all members of the public feel that their voice is 

heard, and not overshadowed by the comments of a few, guidelines for public 

comment, in accordance with Roberts Rules of Order have been established. 

There will be up to a 30-minute public comment period at the beginning of the meeting 

to address items specific to the agenda. There will be a second public comment period, 

up to 30 minutes, at the end of the meeting to address additional issues. Any items not 

addressed may be brought forward to the next meeting.  

• Please introduce yourself, including your full name and address.

• In respect of everyone’s time, comments will be limited to 3 minutes.

• Remarks will be directed to the Board.

• Your time is your own and you may not yield it to another speaker.

• Board members will respect your time, and not comment. Any inquiries will be

noted and brought back to the following meeting and addressed as old business.

• The board respectfully asks the public to respect those in the audience, other

speakers, and the board. As such, booing, hissing, or clapping and any other

such demonstrations are prohibited.

If you would like to bring a new item to the board, please email info@elkcreekfire.org 
by the 2nd Thursday of the month.  

/s/ Greg Pixley 

Elk Creek Fire Protection District 

Board President 


